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ID
19689 Heather Pigeon Bay Boating Club | Wharf Road, | We realise Pigeon Bay is not listed in this round for consultation, but would like to support the submissions by Pigeon Bay Hall committee &
Walls Pigeon Bay Pigeon Bay Reserve Management committee asking that the speed limit on Wharf road be reduced from 50 km to 30 km . Wharf road is narrow &
windy with poor visibility, we have cars speeding through our boat rigging area which is hazardous for moving boats to the ramp for launching
and for families enjoying the reserve and beach both adjacent to the busy road.
19537 Alicia Pigeon Bay Reserve Wharf Road, | We would like the speed limit for Wharf Road, Pigeon Bay to be considered for an alteration to 30 kph. The reasoning for this is that it is a high
Graham Management Committee | Pigeon Bay pedestrian usage area, on a narrow winding road with no footpaths and minimal shoulder. there are public facilities down this road, including a

campground/reserve, boat ramp and launching area, boat club, community hall and church. A common way of accessing these facilities,
particularly for campers, is via walking and with an increasing number of tourists using the campground there are more pedestrians who are
unfamiliar with using a shared roadway in a rural setting. After noting many near misses, we feel that the 50 kph current limit is dangerous and 30
kph would be safer for all users of the road.




